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Public Works March Monthly Report 

 
Public Works has been dealing with heat problems at the Fire Barn. 

Working on roads as much as possible. Finally got our excavator working, 

have to change hydraulic fluid and oil changes on the heavy equipment 

that we need for summer. We also got all our jetting and culvert cleaning 

equipment ready for the warm weather. Once the weather is warm enough, 

we will be spending a lot of time in the landfill. We have been having 

starter problems on the grader, looking in to changing the starter ASAP. 
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